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October 28th,1939
Dear Dr Nobles

In a letter received recently from you
brother Dr Harold J Noble,he requested that I send you
£ 10 .00 to help take care of the hooks that he bought
for me for the luseum Iibrary., I thank you very mwch
for helping us out inpthis mannNer,

We are looking forward to seeing Dr lioble
and hearing of his experiences over there in Javans

With kindest regards,
Cordially yours,

Gertrude Bass Varner
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